
You’re Invited!

When: May 5, 2022, 4-7 p.m.

Where: Rosehill Community Center
	 Christiansen Room
	 304 Lincoln Ave, Mukilteo, WA 98275

We want your feedback! The Port of Everett, in partnership with the City 
of Mukilteo, is asking for your input to help define the vision for future 
development at the Mukilteo waterfront. Community members, regional 
users and visitors of the Mukilteo waterfront are encouraged to stop by the 
Rosehill Community Center anytime between 4 – 7 p.m., to learn more and 
take part in an interactive exercise to get a better sense of what is desired 
— and most importantly, what is not desired — at the waterfront.

Can’t make the Open House?  No problem. A webpage and an online 
survey will also launch the week of May 5 and remain open thru May 26. 

Learn more at portofeverett.com/mukilteo.


